
Socially Distanced Drumming 
Circle 

   
What’s a Socially Distanced Drumming circle?  A group of people who come 

together, at least 6 feet, to enjoy sound and rhythm, and explore the many ways to find 
the beat.   You don’t have to be a musician to join: you only need to want to have fun! 

 
Drums and Drumming Facilitator provided by: 

 

 
 
 
It is the responsibility of the participant and family to transport the drum that is 
currently being used for our Virtual Drumming Circles.  Please bring a chair for 
you and your family member.  Parents will need to stay on the premises.  
Everyone will be required to social distance during the entire session.  Please 
also bring your own water. 
 

****REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED.  LIMITED SPOTS AVAILABLE.  
Registrations due by July 30th  

 
Dates:  Sunday, August 1st and Saturday, August 21st  
Time:  2:00 pm – 3:00 pm   
Where:  Highland Park (on Reservoir Street, across from the 
Water Treatment plant). If you have questions about the exact 
location, feel free to contact Kathy Costello at 585-414-5345 or 
kcostello@starbridgeinc.org.  
 



Cost: No Fee.  Funding for drumming circles is provided by Family Support 
Services.  Participants need to have eligibility through OPWDD and provide a 
Notice of Decision to their TIES Coordinator. 
 

If you have any questions please call Sarah Salamone at (585)645-3929 
Or ssalamone@starbridgeinc.org 

 
 

********************************************************* 
Registration Form 

 
Name:______________________________   District:___________________ 
 
 
 Sunday, August 1st                ________ 
 Saturday, August 21st           ________ 
 
 
Age:_____   Phone:______________ e-mail:__________________________ 
 
 
Photo Release Statement 
I understand that my child may be photographed or videotaped during this activity and 
I release my child’s image for use by TIES. 
 
 
__________________________________        __________________ 
 Parent/Guardian Signature                          Date 
 
 
Please return this form by July 28th to:         Sarah Salamone 
           20 Diana Drive 

    Scottsville, New York 14546 
    Or ssalamone@starbridgeinc.org 
     


